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Shade sail 

As part of Council’s Parks Capital Works 
Program for 2019 – 2020, a new playground 
was installed in Kookaburra Estate Park in 
2020.  

As the new location of the playground does 

not receive natural shade from existing trees 

in the Park, a shade sail will be installed to 

cover all of the play equipment. 

For the safety of the community the 

playground will be closed during the 

installation of the shade sail. Thank you for 

your patience whilst the work is undertaken. 

Next steps 
 

Tuesday 18 May to Tuesday 22 June 2021 

New shade sail to be installed weather 

permitting, prior to June/July school holidays. 

For more information 
Phone: 1300 883 699  
Email: parksadministration@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
Operational Supervisor: Carla Colasimone  
Division 1 Councillor: Cr Jason Bartels 0438 681 189 
Portfolio Councillor: Cr Wayne Honor 0488 539 224 


